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For Parents of Shepherd Hill Music Students

SHMPA raises $50,000 a year towards the music department for things like equipment, music arrangement, extra staff who work with your children, scholarships and more!  SHMPA reduces each student’s bill around $700 a year.  We need your help to make this happen. 
Monthly Parent Meetings give you information about what is going on not just with SHMPA, but also from within the music department.  

	Join our email list
shrhsmusicparentsassoc@gmail.com
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	Join our Facebook Group
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Important Upcoming Dates
February 2nd – 6:30 PM – Monthly Parent Meeting @ Shepherd Hill
February 4th & 5th – Central Mass Show Choir Festival 
March 2nd – 6:30 PM – Monthly Parent Meeting @ Shepherd Hill
March 11-14th – Music Department trip to Florida
March 26th Winter Percussion Home Show
April 6th – 6:30 PM – Monthly Parent Meeting @ Shepherd Hill
April 9th District Show Choir Festival
May 4th-6:30 PM – Monthly Parent Meeting @ Shepherd Hill
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